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Ms Fiona Gibson 
Planner — Modification Assessments 
Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Gibson 

Notification of Exhibition for Section 96(2) Modification to Gosford Hospital 
Redevelopment (SSD 6913) 

Thank you for your email message dated 13 September 2016, requesting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) review and comment on the above. 

The modification proposal envisages changes to internal access arrangements to the car park 
and extension of the car park towards Showground Road. TfNSW requests that the applicant 
assesses the impacts and provide mitigation measures, in consultation with TfNSW and Central 
Coast Council, for the following as a result of the proposed changes: 

• Future bus services and facilities (bus stops) along Showground Road; and 

• Pedestrian facilities for all road users including mobility impaired pedestrians from future 
bus stops on Showground Road and the hospital entrance. 

If you require clarification of any issue raised, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, 
Senior Transport Planner Land Use Planning and Development on 8202 2672. 

Y•urs sincerely 

fi) 

Mar oinga 
Princ pal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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